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11/03/2019 
 
Deputy Eamon Scanlon, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 2518/19 
To ask the Minister for Health when the G5 transmitter for type 1 diabetics will be approved; if his attention has 
been drawn to the fact that it is over nine months since the tender was issued and approval is still pending; and 
if he will make a statement on the matter.  
 
                                                                                                                                                                             -Eamon Scanlon 

 
Dear Deputy Scanlon, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
The G5 transmitter was added to the pricing agreement from the first of February 2019 and is available for 
appropriate service users on foot of a consultant request. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________________ 
Siobhán McArdle, 
Head of Operations Primary Care, 
Community Operations 
 


